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Hugill, Connor

From: SM-Defra-RESP-notifications (DEFRA)
Sent: 02 February 2024 16:01
To: Aleks Dragicevic
Subject: EPR/QP3724SE/A001 Environmental Permitting Application is Duly Made CRM:0829005
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Dear Aleks Dragicevic  
 
Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016 
 
Application reference: EPR/QP3724SE/A001  
 
Operator: VIRIDOR RUNCORN CCS LIMITED 
 
Facility: Runcorn CC Facility, Barlow Way, Runcorn, WA7 4HG 
 
 
I’m writing to let you know that your application is duly made as of 02/02/2024. ‘Duly made’ means 
that we have all the information we need to start determination. Determination is where we assess 
and make a decision on your application.  
 
During periods of high workload we may not be able to start determination straight away. 
 
We want to give you a decision as quickly as possible. Once the officer has familiarised 
themselves with your application, they’ll be able to give an estimate of timescales.  
 
The determination time will depend on a number of factors, such as:  

 the complexity of the application 
 whether we need to consult. See Environmental permits: when and how we consult for a 

list of applications that require public consultation. 
 whether we need to ask you for further information so we can complete determination. If we 

do need further information, we’ll contact you during determination. We’ll explain what 
information we need and how long you have to provide it.  

 
For further information on the permitting process, please see Environmental permitting guidance: 
Core guidance. 
 
If your application contained a request for confidentiality, we’ll write to you separately about our 
decision on that. 
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If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact me on 07385348454 or email 
Emma.Baillie@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Emma Baillie 


